Lake Park Audubon Fishing Team is part of the Heart O' Lakes Fishing League, which consists of over 15 area schools. The goal is to teach proper safety and angling techniques giving each student the opportunity to grow and develop their skills.



Students currently in 7th through 12th grade are eligible to join. A boat captain is not required to



participate! If you have one, great! If not, we can provide one.

Kids can join with a friend or classmate (or two), or we can find a partner for them. They will participate

in 5 evening fishing events between June and August with a small group of students from other schools in the league, competing to earn enough points to participate in the HOL League Championship in September.

Meetings will take place on Sunday evenings in April and May, where we will have guest speakers come in to help teach our student anglers and boat captains. We will also spend time as a team talking about fishing techniques, species, etc.

For more information, please contact Loren Keizer – fishing@lpa.k12.mn.us











